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Techtime returns 
 

Our specialist is available to help you 
with our in-home technology, as well as 

your very own devices. 
First Thursday of  the month 

1:00-2:45 PM 
For more  time and locations go to: 

techtime@yorklibraries.org 

Library updates 

Furniture for seating and computers are 
back. 

Limited Indoor programming can return 
with all participants social distancing 

and masks are required. 
 Masks are recommended  for patrons 

while in the library. 
Hotspots will now be checked out for 

three weeks with a charge of  $30. 

Dementia support 

Group 
A support group for caregivers of people 
with dementia related illness will meet 
on the first Monday of each month from 

11 AM until 1 PM. 
The group will meet in the Library’s 

Community Room starting October 4th. 
“The 36-Hour Day”, a family guide to  

caring for people who have 
Alzheimer’s Disease, other related  

dementias and memory loss, will be used 
as a guide for discussion.  

Caregivers from Stewartstown and  
surrounding communities are invited to 

attend. It is not necessary to read the 
book before meeting. Chapter excerpts 

will be used to guide discussions.  

Firepit raffle 
 Sunnydaze Cosmic 42” Large Wood  
Burning Outdoor Fire Pit. Includes 

Round Spark Screen, Poker, Metal Grate, 
48” Round Black Vinyl Cover, 12 roasting 
Sticks and supplies for making S’mores! 

Tickets $5 each or 5 for $20 
Drawing is November 1st 

Library  

Hours 
                           
Monday:                   10:00-6:00 
Tuesday:               Noon-6:00      
Wednesday:          10:00-6:00                 
Thursday:         Noon-6:00            
Friday:          10:00-2:00 
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Art classes 
Art Classes for adults have resumed.  

For more information contact  
 Nancy Wiseman at  717-244-9561 

Pop-up book sale 
Our Friends group is having an ongoing  

 pop-up paperback book sale in the  
Library’s Community Room. 

All paperbacks are 25 cents or 5 for $1.  
We also have  small books for 10 cents. 

donations 
The library is now accepting donations 
for Book Sales with some restrictions. 

 No textbooks, encyclopedias, Reader’s 
Digest Condensed Books or used library 

books. 
We will accept gently used Adult and 
Children’s books, books on CD, DVDs, 
music CDs, vinyl records and puzzles. 
Please call the library during operating 
hours before bringing your donations.   

 
 

Story time  

returns 
Preschool Storytime will be held every  

Monday at 10:30 AM beginning  
September 27th. 

Share books and a fun craft with  
Miss Carol. 

Baby Time Storytime is held every  
Thursday at 10:30 AM  beginning 

September 30th. 
Join Miss Carol for stories, music, 

fingerplays and Fun!  
Siblings are always welcome! 

Both programs will be held outdoors, 
weather permitting.  

 Any 
cancellations will be posted on our 

Website and Facebook page.  
 

Backroom  

Book sale 
 

We are  having our first  Book Sale 
since Covid! 

Thursday, October 21st 
Friday, October 22nd 

 
During regular operating hours. 

All proceeds benefit  the  
Friends of the Mason-Dixon  

Public Library. 
Come in for all the bargains! 

 

Little Libraries 
Southeastern School District and 

Mason-Dixon Public Library have placed 
Little Libraries around our community. 
These libraries are meant to encourage 

reading and community sharing. 
Please take, contribute, borrow and share 

these books. They are for everyone and 
maintained by everyone. Please be  

respectful and help them thrive!    
 


